
TO: Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Dan Howard, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT: Pool Manager, Assistant Managers and Lifeguards 

MEETING DATE: Tuesday, January 17, 2023 

 

BACKGROUND 

City Staff would like to begin the process of filling The City of Cannon 

Falls Pool Manager, Assistant Managers and Lifeguard positions for the 

2023 season.  This would involve advertising for and interviewing the 

potential candidates. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

I respectfully request a motion and approval to begin the hiring process 

for the 2023 City of Cannon Falls Pool season as recommended by the 

Park Board. 


